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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHIEF MINISTER   

BY DEPUTY M.R. HIGGINS OF ST. HELIER 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 30TH JANUARY 2017 

 

 

Question 
 

Will the Chief Minister, as Chairman of the States Employment Board, publish for members the terms of 

reference given to, and any correspondence with, the former Solicitor General, Mr. Beal and Ms. Haste 

regarding the reports commissioned from them into the termination of Mr Alwitry’s contract of 

employment? 

 

 

Answer 
 

The three reports and hence the terms of reference, from the then Solicitor General , Mr. Beal and Ms. Haste 

are all contained as appendices in the SEB Comment to P.137/2017 which has been published to States 

Members.  

 

There has been no direct correspondence between the Board and the authors. Officers have conducted any 

correspondence for the purposes of organising the preparation and delivery of the reports to the SEB. 

Provision of such correspondence will follow. 

 

 


